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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
 
Dear Parents, 

Fancy Dress Spooky Bingo! 

 
The Events team would like to invite you to an evening of Spooky Bingo on Thursday 17th October 
2024. The evening will start at 6pm promptly with doors open at 5.45pm. The session will last about one 

and a half hours.   
 
Places are limited to 100. If you would like to attend, please fill in the attached slip and send 

it back to the school office by 10am Friday 27th September. We will then draw return slips out 
of a hat until we have reached our event capacity. A ParentApp will be sent out to inform you 
if you have been allocated a place or not. Those drawn out of the hat will then have until 

10am Friday 11th October to confirm their place by paying for their bingo books and food. 
After this date we will draw further names out of the hat for any spaces that have not been 
confirmed by payment.   
 
Spooky Raffle 
In addition to the bingo, school will be raffling off Key Stage Hampers. These raffle tickets are £1 per strip 

of 5 and are available from your class teachers at the end of each day from Wednesday 9th October. 
 
Non School Uniform 
On Monday 7th October 2024, all children in school will be given the opportunity to come to school in 

non-school uniform! In return, please can we ask your child to bring in a donation that can be used in 
the Spooky Bingo Hampers. Each year group is collecting different coloured products to make up different 
hampers. Please send in any item suitable to put in the hampers that match your child’s year group colour 

as shown below. 
 
Nursery – Orange     Year 3 - Red 

Reception – Green      Year 4 - White 
Year 1 – Black     Year 5 - Metallics 
Year 2 – Purple     Year 6 - Blue 

 
The Bingo tickets are on sale for £1 a book and can be pre-ordered on the attached slip - with hampers as 
the prize for a full house. Smaller prizes will be available for one and two lines! 

 
To assist us with food preparation, please pre-order your refreshments on the attached slip and return to 
school with your payment.  

 
Looking forward to seeing you all on the 17th October at 5.45pm! 
 

Many thanks 
 
The Events Team 

mailto:head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk


Spooky Bingo Evening 
 

Childs name____________________________________Class_______________ 
 

My family and I would love to attend the Spooky Bingo evening on the 17th October. 

Our group will comprise of: 
 

No of Adults__________________ No of children _________________ 

========================================================= 
 
I would like to pre-order__________bingo books @£1 each and enclose £___________. 

I understand raffle tickets are available from my class teacher. 
 

 
 

Signed______________________ Print name__________   _________Date________ 
 

 
 Pizza and Chips  

 

£1.50 
No: Cost 

 
Hot dog and Chips 

 

£1.50 
  

 

Vegetarian Hot dog and Chips 

 
£1.50 

  

 
Spooky Jelly 

 

50p 
  

 

Ghostly Biscuit 

 

50p 
  

 

Creepy Cake 

 

50p 
  

 

Tea & Coffee 

 

50p 

 

Available to buy on the 
night 

 

Juice 

 

20p 
 

 

Available to buy on the 
night 

  

TOTAL 
 

 

NAME:  
 

 

CLASS: 
 


